
Dear Colleagues,
 
As we head out to spend time with our family and friends, we are reminded of how
important the work of the UCHC-AAUP is to creating a safe and healthy work
environment for the UConn Health faculty. The Officers, the Executive Committee and
Collective Bargaining Committee would like to extend best wishes to you and your family
for a safe and happy holiday season. 
 
We want to send a special thank you to those who will be working throughout the
holidays. Thank you for your commitment and willingness to keep UConn Health patients
safe.
 
Since January, the bargaining efforts of the AAUP Collective Bargaining Committee have
brought a few small victories, but we are still far from agreement on some very important
issues. We will continue to advocate for our colleagues on the issues important to our
work life balance. 
 
We have paused negotiations for the holidays and will resume after the New Year. There
is still much to do, and we remain committed to keep fighting for fair wages and fair
policies. We hope to bring good news after the New Year!
 
 
Kind regards, 

Ibrahim, Ion and Laura 

Questions? Please contact
admin@uchc-aaup.org
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